WBLR BATESBURG-LEESVILLE, S. C.

September 15, 1956

Dear Maurice.

I'm real pleased to hear from you and before I get started I'd like to know if you are acquainted with a Francis H. Nittler, of 1335 Grant St., Apt 22, Denver? I just recently had an encourging letter from him saying we were coming in good in Denver.

I'm sure it was us you heard and the announcer you heard is named "Redd" Reynolds and I hope you'll be hear-

ing him more and more this winter.

OH! yes, a correction on the time, when you're 4:00

we're just 5:00. We're not on daylight time.

I'm going to put your name on our list for far west music lovers and will play a song for you some morning.

Thanking you,

John L. Cooper, Ch. Eng.